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October 1, 2015 
 
 
The Commissioner of the Department of Environmental Protection, with approval of the New 
Jersey Marine Fisheries Council (Council) at its May 14, 2015 meeting, modified the 2015 
season 4 commercial trip limit for black sea bass.   
 
The 2015 black sea bass season 4 (Oct. 1 to Dec. 31) trip limits are changed as follows: instead 
of a 1,000-pound trip limit three days per week or a 3,000 pound trip limit one day per week, 
vessels may land 1,000 pounds three times per week or 1,500 pounds two times per week. 
 
These changes are effective immediately. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Bureau of Marine Fisheries at 609-748-2020. 
 
 
 
       Sincerely,                                          

          
       Brandon Muffley 
       Marine Fisheries Administrator 


